
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 
MINUTES of the Meeting of October 26, 2011 

 

Present:  Commissioners:  Cyrus Settineri, John DePalma, Robert 
Kapusta, John O’Neil, Susan Patrick and Genevieve 
Salvatore 

Absent: Commissioner Robert Stanton 

Advisors:   Kathleen Alagno and Robert Gregory 
Guests:       Ben Blake and Bob Joy 
Press: Brian McCready, NH Register 
 

I. Chairman Settineri called the meeting to order at 12:05 p.m. 
 

II. Minutes – A motion was made and seconded to approve the 
minutes of September 28, 2011. 

 
APPROVED UNANIMOUSLY 

 
Chairman Settineri thanked those who had been responsible for 
the Broker’s Showcase, especially the sponsors, the Salvatore 
Law Firm and the Milford Bank, also Commissioners Susan 
Patrick, John O’Neil and John DePalma.   
 
He said the regular format for the meeting would be suspended 
and introduced the candidates, Ben Blake and Bob Joy and 
Robert Kapusta who will moderate the forum.  

   
III. Mayoral Forum 

 
Commissioner Kapusta began the forum by outlining the format; 
a four-minute beginning statement, followed by questions with a 
one-minute response and ending with a two-minute closing 
statement. 

 
Questions were submitted by Commissioners and are included as 
an addendum to these minutes.    

 
IV. Meeting Schedule - The Chair announced that due to the 

holidays the November meeting would be held on the 16th and the 
December meeting on the 14th. 

 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 1:05 p.m.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Robert B. Gregory 
 


	Advisors:   Kathleen Alagno and Robert Gregory

